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Ein frohes  
Weihnachtsfest 
und alles Gute 

zum neuen Jahr! 
 

     For those of you who arenõt 

familiar, please allow me to  
introduce myself. I was born 

January 15, 1953 in Norwalk, 
Ohio to Donald and Janice 

(Scheid) Capelle, I lived all of my 
young life in Willard, Ohio on 

State Rt. 162 with my parents, 
two sisters, and two brothers. 

     At the age of 18, I moved to 
Columbus and attended       

Nationwide Beauty Academy 
and received my cosmetology 

license. After a year in the big 
city, I decided Willard was 

where I wanted to be. I passed 
my Cosmetology State Board Exam and started work at The Curl Cottage in Willard. 
     In October 1973 I took a position at the Beauty Vault in Monroeville. I was in the right place at 

the right time and within a year had the opportunity to purchase the business. Iõm still the owner 
and work full time. My goal is to not only make people look good, but to make them feel good as 

well. 
     I married David Adelman, from Monroeville, on September 12, 1981. We have two children, 

Emily and Seth. Both live in the Columbus area. Emily married Shannon McAnulty in 2014 and gave 
us our first granddaughter and also a step grandson and granddaughter. Seth got his RN license in 

March and works at Mt. Carmel West as an operating room nurse. 
     Iõve lived in Monroeville since 1974. I served on Monroevilleõs Historical Society. I directed 

kids, youth, adult, and ecumenical singing choirs for close to 20 years at Trinity Lutheran Church 
in Monroeville. I branched out and directed youth and adult bell choirs at St. Paul UCC in Bellevue 

and also adult and kids choirs at St. Peter Lutheran in Norwalk. Currently, I sing in St. Paul UCCõs 
choir and direct their youth bell choir. Did I mention I love working with music?! 

     A summer highlight is sharing the reunion with my mom and cousins. I really enjoy seeing eve-
ryone from one year to the next and trying to remember names. Each year Iõm excited to meet 

and learn something new about my cousins.  I enjoy helping out anyway I can. Reunion Sunday is 
always a surprise because I never know what Catherine has up her sleeve for me!  She knows she 
can count on me; from playing the organ, passing out bulletins, participating in the Sunday service, 

collecting the offering, and yes, even selling the 50/50 tickets. 
     I feel warmth every time I drive down 547 and see the church, the bed and breakfast, and the 

newly named Matthew Heyman Memorial Hall. I feel fortunate and proud to have descended from 
such a great family!  You can find me on page 261 in the òbig blueó Heymann book.  Thank you for 

this opportunity to join the board and serve our family. 
                                                       -Respectfully Submitted by Marcia Adelman 
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The Heymann Historical Society extends its sincere appreciation to two long-serving members of its 

Board who chose to resign this year due to health concerns.  Lou Zorn and Duane Heyman, both 

members of the John George Heymann line, have been integral to the success and continuation of the 

HHS and its various endeavors for decades. Their counsel and fellowship will be greatly missed. Our 

prayers are with them and their wives as they step away from the HHS to focus on their health.     
 

Louis Harvey Zorn joined the Heymann Historical Society Board in 

1993.  He and his wife Norma reside in Sandusky, Ohio and have 

faithfully attended HHS reunions, hosted Board meetings at their 

beautiful homestead, and participated in the HHSõs international 

trips.  One of their many contributions to the society was their    

decoration of the Hunts Corners church during the Christmas     

season. They have both been regular attenders of the J. G.        

Heymann August reunion for decades. Lou served in various       

capacities on the Board.  He was a trustee, officer, and served as 

President of the HHS.  And when we were in a pinch, Lou stepped 

forward and led the Sunday morning church service at the annual  

J. G. Heymann reunion.   
 

 

Duane Allan Heyman joined the HHS Board in 2004. He and his 

wife Laurel reside in Monroe, Michigan and are probably the most 

well-traveled members of the HHS Board family.  In addition to 

participating in several Heymann Cousins trips to Europe, Duane 

and Laurel became the unofficial society photographers, capturing 

and documenting these precious family memories.  Once back in 

the US, they compiled digital collections of these images for the  

HHS.  The importance of these records cannot be overstated,    

especially by those who traveled with them.  

Laurel was also a regular, contributing   

photographer for this familyõs newsletter. 

One of the coupleõs most recent            

contributions to the HHS was their        

participation in the Great Fence Painting    

at the Hunts Corners church. 

 

Above: Lou Zorn leads 

the church service held 

before the J. G. Heymann 

reunion. 

Below: Duane Heyman 

works on scraping the 

fence at Hunts Corners in  

preparation of painting. 

(Photo courtesy of his 

wife, Laurel) 

Above: Norma Zorn 

served as the        

secretary for the J. G. 

Heymann reunion for 

many years. 

Below: A rare photo 

of Laurel Heyman in 

front of the camera, 

seated beside her 

husband on the 2006 

HHS Trip. 

Left: Taken nearly a decade ago, 

this photo shows the HHS Board 

standing on the steps of the 

church at Hunts Corners.        

Lou Zorn is pictured in the front 

row, second from the right. Duane 

Heyman is pictured on the far 

right of the back row. Other past 

Board members pictured include 

Carol Germond, Matt Heyman, Al 

Horn, and Chase Heyman. 


